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Our monthly meetings are
held at 1875 Dublin Blvd.
Colorado Springs, CO 80918
, from 7 to 9pm

        In our last meeting Steve discussed
Defoliating deciduous trees. Unfortunately I was
not around for that meeting as I was out of town.

        For this month’s meeting we are going to be
discussing how to wire our trees. If you have any
trees that need to be wired please bring them to the
meeting. Please bring your tools and wire if you
have it as well.

        Our meeting this month is going to be on
Tuesday August 15 at 7 pm at the firehouse.


